
From: Jill Bastow
To: Planning
Subject: FW: NYM/2018/0258/CVC Paddock to the south of Wyke Lodge, Hodgson Hill, Staintondale
Date: 04 July 2018 09:26:11

From: Owen Pike [
Sent: 03 July 2018 14:05
To: Jill Bastow
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0258/CVC Paddock to the south of Wyke Lodge, Hodgson Hill, Staintondale

Hi Jill,

I can confirm that the applicant is content to use vertical timber cladding (larch) on all of the elevations.

Kind regards,

Owen

Owen Pike BA (Hons) PG Dip MRTPI
Associate Partner
Planning

For and on behalf of Sanderson Weatherall LLP
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